
I am a butcher that owns Schneider custom meats from Askov, MN. I have lost thousands 
of dollars in wild game processing fees due to Timberwolves. In the last couple of years our 
numbers dipped to 775 deer and 860 deer respectively. the prior two years we cut up over a 
thousand deer in each of those two years. Please vote for wolf management in Minnesota 
to include a wolf hunt. At $155 per deer that is $30000 per year we are losing. Thanks for 
your consideration in this matter. 

 


